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Christian Reformed Church Session,

Wedderburn has been increasing its ministry opportunities and we feel that we are able to also give back to the churches that so often give to us. We are excited about our future and the relationship we have with the CRC and are pleased to announce that we will be offering another intern position at our site in 2014.

INTERNSHIP IN CHRISTIAN MINISTRY

We have been blessed to have Ben Vanderkolk (Sutherland CRC) here in 2013 as our Intern. Ben has been involved in planning and carrying out our Summer Adventure camp, VBC and had the task of being ‘the head leader’ at our most recent Mission camp, ‘JAM Camp’. Ben has also been with us to Reiby Detention Centre, involved in planning for Andrew and I to go to a mission trip to Aboriginals in Bourke NSW, and assisted in our ministry to public schools. We pray that this past year has been as much of a blessing to Ben, as it has been to us. Ben has also worked hard with our general outdoor recreation programs with schools and community groups, learning skills in outdoor recreation, public speaking, group leadership and general cooking and cleaning duties. We have felt that Ben would be a valuable asset to keep on as a second year intern, and Ben has agreed to this. Ben will continue his work here in 2014 and begin studies towards a diploma in Christian ministry also.

For our internship position in 2014, we are really targeting the young people in our churches and helping them with a gap year and providing ministry training in its practical form as well as its study form. We have a great team of people here at Wedderburn and would love the opportunity to input into the young people of the CRC. In 2014 we would like (DV) to have 2 interns onsite, Ben and a new first year.

Please pray for and consider young people in your congregation. People who would be perfect candidates for this are:
· Those who are unsure of what to do next year (Unhappy at work/uni, or those completing yr 12)
· Those wanting to serve God, but are unsure where, or looking for a GAP year
· Those who are interested in youth, children’s and/or camping ministry
· Those who would like to dedicate a year to the Lord through study and ministry

[bookmark: _GoBack]If the successful applicant is from your congregation, we will be working closely with your session in regards to the training and growth of the intern. We believe that is the way to get the best training for the intern, through our ministry on site and also a great relationship with the local church.

I hope to hear back from you soon,
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Paul Muilwyk
Assistant Manager
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